
          Headteacher:  Miss L Sellars    

              Penygarn Community Primary School 
Penygarn Road 
PONTYPOOL 
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Telephone:  01495 742090  
e-mail: head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk 

 

6th June 2018 

        

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Your child is graduating from Nursery! 

 

We are having a Graduation Ceremony for those children leaving Nursery 

and moving on to Reception on Friday 13th July 2018 at 2.45 pm in the big 

hall.  

 

There will be a ceremony and performances followed by refreshments.  

Please can your child wear smart/party clothes. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

        
C Williams      L Sellars 

Nursery Teacher    Headteacher 
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